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HSBC ANNOUNCES SPECIAL BANKING SERVICE 
ARRANGEMENT FOR TWO LOCATIONS 

Customers are advised to use other service outlets during the period 

HSBC announced that HSBC Pacific Place Premier Centre (Shop 203 & 403, 
Pacific Place Mall and Suite 1415 - 1418, Pacific Place Phase 02 , 88 
Queensway) and Pacific Place Day & Night Plus (Shop 403, Pacific Place 
Mall, 88 Queensway) will be closed from 12 noon, 12 June 2019 until further 
notice due to public events.  

Operation at all other locations will remain normal.  

HSBC customers who require to use our banking services during the period 
at Admiralty are advised to visit our other branches, or to use the Bank’s 
personal internet banking, mobile banking or phone banking.  

We apologise for the inconvenience this special arrangement has caused to 
our customers. We will provide updates on the operation of our outlets as the 
situation progresses.  

ends/more 

Note to editors: 

The Hongkong and Shanghai Banking Corporation Limited 

The Hongkong and Shanghai Banking Corporation Limited is the founding member of the 

HSBC Group, which serves our customers through four global businesses: Retail Banking 

and Wealth Management, Commercial Banking, Global Banking and Markets, and Global 

Private Banking. The Group serves customers worldwide in 66 countries and territories in our 

geographical regions: Europe, Asia, North America, Latin America, and Middle East and 

North Africa. With assets of USD2,659bn at 31 March 2019, HSBC is one of the world’s 

largest banking and financial services organisations. 
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